
We wanted to take this 
opportunity to share with 
you just how incredible our 
annual Christmas Gift Appeal 
was for 2021.

We are extremely grateful for 
all of the wonderful donations 
we received, which helped 
to support some of the most 
vulnerable families within our 
local communities. This year 
each child or young person 
nominated received a bag of 
toys, gifts and a selection box.

The generosity of the 
individuals in our communities, 
companies and organisations 

within and outside of Blaenau 
Gwent is unprecedented. 
The appeal went to another 
level again this year, with 390 
children and young people being 
nominated from a range of teams, 
services, schools and organisations 
across Blaenau Gwent.

Co-ordinating such a large 
appeal has its challenges and 
we have to pay enormous 
credit to the all of the staff 
from teams within Children’s 
Services and other local 
organisations that work hard 
to ensure families get the 
support that they need at this 
time of year.

Once again thank you to 
everyone who made the 2021 
Christmas Gift Appeal another 
huge success.

The feedback we have 
received from families is 
amazing! Below are some of 
the messages we have received 
from families who were 
supported via this appeal.

Best Wishes to you all for 
2022!
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“Wow all of these are for my children, are you 
sure? This is more than I have been able to 
buy them”.

“Thank you so much for making our Christmas 
so special, this is amazing, she will be so 
pleased”.

“I just cannot believe you are giving me these 
gifts for my children, I have struggled so 
much, thank you”.

“The girls loved their presents thank you”.

“We will now have a good Christmas. Thank 
you so much”.

“Thank you this is amazing“.

“Thank you all so much for the Christmas 
gifts, it helped me so much and I really 
appreciate it”.

“The children were delighted with their sack of 
toys and as a family we  appreciated them”.

“The toy appeal has really helped me give my 
children the Xmas they deserve”.

“The toys have helped us out financially and 
the children were very happy with what they 
received”.

“OMG I just can’t believe how much you 
have given us (Stood with hands over mouth 
crying) I am so so grateful. Thank you so 
much for this - you have no idea how much 
this means to us”.

“Wow, Thank you so much!!! We were able to 
get one or two things but that was all that we 
could afford this year so this is just amazing”.

“This is so kind - thank you so much”.

“I am so grateful that we have this support. We 
have struggled so much, it’s been a really hard 
year and this is the best thing to happen”.

“That’s brilliant thank you so much”.

“We can’t thank you enough”.
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Blaenau Gwent Children’s 
Services expresses gratitude to all 
those who kindly donated to the 
Christmas Gift Appeal of 2021.

Marie & Jon Hawker
Sue & Grant Whitelaw
Patricia Smith
Carol Silman
Linda Richards 
Ann Markey
Ceri Markey
Alan & Tina Watkins
Julie Morris
Michelle & Wayne Jones
Julia Pritchard
Joanne Whittle
Denise Llewellyn
Julie & Dean Coope
Lesley Ward
Adele Williams
Tracey West and colleagues at 
Nest Cymru
Gemma Bridget
Robert & Lisa Antell
Paul Drake & Amanda Williams
Alyson Dale
Mark & Shirley Wedlock
Kelly Walters
Gaynor Whyatt
Laura Cunnigham
Michael Bosley
Little Teddy Playgroup, Tredegar
Carol Silman 
Patricia Smith
Cllr J Collins Executive Member 
for Education Blaenau Gwent /
Llanhilleth Ward
Costain
Freemasons of Monmouthshire
Original Factory Shop Abertillery
Joanne Whittle 
Ann Marky
Sarah Price

Linda Richards
Llanwenarth Suite Nevill Hall 
Hospital Abergavenny
The Salvation Army - Cwm
Sharp Clinical
Sogefi Group
Mini Me’s Pre School Play Group 
Roseheyworth Road Campus, 
Abertillery
Nest Cymru
Dizzy Kids, Tredegar
Brynmawr Foundation School
Public Protection Unit - Blackwood 
Police Station
Tai Calon Housing
Julie, John, Carlene, Gareth Morris 
& David Brooks
Tiggys Daycare & Tiggy Winlkes, 
Tredegar
Victoria Motor Company
Abertillery Rotary Club
B&M Bargains Ebbw Vale
Kelly Walters
Waunlwyd Parent & Toddler 
Group
The Picture House, JD 
Wetherspoon, Ebbw Vale
The Olympia, JD Wetherspoon 
Tredegar
Sara Dallimore
Kate & Robert MacMorris
Ann Davies
Andrew Bolton
Brynithel Hub
Sophie Penn
Cwm Hub
Vikki Curtis
Mark & Julie
Dawn Thomas
Hayley Hill
Eluned Watkins
Sarah Price
Marcia Price
Bev, Rhian & Kerry & Lindsey

Christine Wayman
Claire Smith
Gemma Whyatt
Louise Bishop
Kate Walters
Kelly Gill
Rhiannon Havard
Jo Wilkins
Evie Brushwood
Caroline Taylor
Kathryn Cross
Tracy Thompson
Cath Davies
Gareth Robinson
Mrs Judy Beswick
Sarah Bennett
Anne Roberts
Gina Taylor
Gillian Hayward
Lisa Woodland
Post Office Ebbw Vale
Olga Fernandez
Helen Hughes
Rebekah Davies
Ceri Bird
Jo Battman
Les & Joyce Evans
Judy Beswick
Lynn Phillips
Michael & Christine Noble
Tia Woodyatt
Ceri Holborn
Gaynor Bowen
RL Dash
Jane Haile
T M Hayward
Elwyn Morris
Safran Seats
R Milton
Tracy Evans
Alex Bird
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